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Lori Stelzer

From: Edward Lavallee
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 5:01 PM
To: Lori Stelzer
Cc: Judy Gamel
Subject: FW: South County Homeless Facility
Attachments: DOC012.PDF

 
 
From: Donald Hadsell [mailto:Donald.Hadsell@sarasotagov.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 1:17 PM 
To: Edward Lavallee 
Cc: Tom Harmer (tharmer@scgov.net); Mark Cunningham ; Tom Polk; Wayne Applebee ; Jon Thaxton 
(JThaxton@gulfcoastcf.org) 
Subject: South County Homeless Facility 
 
Mr. Lavallee: 
 
I understand from Jon Thaxton and Wayne Applebee that we will have the opportunity to discuss potential concepts 
related to the south county homeless facility with the Venice City Commission on July 22.  I have prepared the attached 
letter that you may use as back ground related to that presentation.  A hard copy will be placed in the mail this 
afternoon. 
 
It is our intent to receive feedback from your commission that we will be able to use when we discuss this with the 
County Commission in October.   
 
I look forward to discussing this with you and the commission on July 22.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Donald Hadsell 
Director (General Manager), Sarasota Office of Housing and Community Development 
111 South Orange Avenue 
Sarasota, Florida 34236 
941-951-3640 ext. 3778 
donald.hadsell@sarasotagov.com 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a 
public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. E-mail 
messages sent or received by City of Sarasota officials and employees in connection with official City business are public 
records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act. 
PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning 
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this 
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entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. 
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  


